
OW N ED A N O OP E A T E D B Y N ER M A A N D ER S ON 

RADIO STATION 

KCOK 
T U L A R E, C A L I F. 

November 14th, 1945 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R. F. D. # 2 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Thank you for your congratulatory message 
of November 8th containing the frequency check programs 
under date of November 7th and 8th of our Radio Station 
KCOK. 

We are very happy to know that we are reaching 
across the continent. 

Thanking you again for your letter, and with 
best wishes, I am 

Yours very truly, 

RADIO STATION KOOK 

fIELDON W. ANDERSON 
Manager 

SWA : GP 


